
 

 

 
           Jൺඇඎൺඋඒ 28, 2024 
 

Fඈඎඋඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ  
Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 
The people who sit in darkness 
have seen a great light; on those 

dwelling in a land 
overshadowed by death, light 

has arisen. 
 

Matthew 4:16 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 

  

Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, Bryce 
Lawrence Wiegers, child of Bryan and Christine Wiegers, baptized 
in Christ on January 14, 2024 at Queen of All Saints Church. 
 

May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Bryce Lawrence, and 
may God watch over and cherish this child whom God has blessed 
with the grace of Baptism. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Michael Murphy 

314.380.4020 
murphym@qasstl.org 

 

Sൾඇංඈඋ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍൾඌ  
Father Ronald Hopmeir 

314.380.4021  
hopmeirr@qasstl.org 

 

Father Frank D’Amico 
314.380.4021  

damicof@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Kurt Loeffler  

Deacon Richard Schellhase 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna McAndrews 

314.846.8207 
hacketta@qasstl.org 

 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 

Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 
Pam VonderHaar 

314.846.8207 
Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 

 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Monday, January 29  
 2 Samuel 15:13-14, 30; 16:5-13/Mark 5:1-20 
     6:15 a.m.                    John Willett (†) 
   *8:15 a.m.                    Bridget Burgoon (†) 
Tuesday, January 30   
 2 Samuel 18:9-10, 14b, 24-25a, 30-19:3/Mark 5:21-43 
 6:15 a.m.                    Bryan Mueckl (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Bernard & Virginia Niewoehner (†) 
Wednesday, January 31 - St. John Bosco 
 2 Samuel 24:2, 9-17/Mark 6:1-6 
 6:15 a.m. Ed Kientzy, Jr. (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Yorvoll Andrisse (†) 
Thursday, February 1  
 1 Kings 2:1-4, 10-12/Mark 6:7-13 
 6:15 a.m.                    Frank Guldner (†) 
     8:15 a.m. David Dannegger, Jr. (†) 
Friday, February 2 - The Presentation of the Lord 
 Malachi 3:1-4/Hebrews 2:14-18/Luke 2:22-40 
 6:15 a.m. Greg & Gerri Rebman (†)   
   *8:15 a.m. Terry Schermann (†)  
Saturday, February 3 - St. Blaise, St. Ansgar 
 1 Kings 3:4-13/Mark 6:30-34 
 8:15 a.m. Dennis Stokes (†) 
 5:00 p.m. Dave Hall (†)  
Sunday, February 4 - Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Job 7:1-4, 6-7/1 Corinthians 9:16-19, 22-23/Mark 1:29-39 
     7:30 a.m.           Fr. Richard Schilli (†) 
 9:00 a.m. Judy Ruether (†) 
   10:30 a.m.              For the People  
 12:00 Noon Bill Godefroid (†)   
 

*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 

 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ 
4ඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 

“Brothers and sisters:  I should like you to be free of anxieties.”   
                                                                             - 1 Cਏ਒ਉ਎ਔਈਉਁ਎ਓ 7:32 
 

How much anxiety do we bring upon ourselves by constantly worrying 
about not having enough or attaining more things?  God won’t 
necessarily give you everything you want, but He will provide 
everything you need.  Try this – use the word “pray” instead of the 
word “worry” in the future.  Then spend your time praying instead of 
worrying.  
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Dear Parishioners, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Say What? 
     Is your ability to hear diminishing?  Do you have difficulty hearing the readings, homilies and prayers at 
Mass?  Several parishioners have approached me since my arrival asking if we still have the hearing devices 
that were once available in church.  I’m happy to announce that we have purchased several new hearing 
devices, and they are available for use at Mass.  These devices are NOT like hearing aids.  Hearing aids pick 
up and amplify all the ambient noise around the device.  These new devices are tuned directly into the sound 
system in church.  It’s like having a church speaker right in your ear.  You control the volume to whatever 
level you want.  If you are concerned about using “public” headphones, you can bring your own earpiece and 
plug it into the device.  It has a standard 1/8-inch ear jack.  Also, you will be able to purchase your own device 
if you would like.  The estimated cost is around $150 per device.  Now there will be no excuse for reading the 
bulletin during my homilies! 
 
      -fr mike 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 

 

Welcome 
     Last week in my Pastor’s column I announced 
that Deacon Kurt Loeffler was sent to our par-
ish “on loan” from St Mark’s parish in Lemay to 
help out while Deacon Wingbermuehle recovers 
from his dental adventure.  The very next day, I 
received a letter from the Archdiocese appointing 
Deacon Loeffler permanently to our parish.  And 
so, I would like to officially welcome Deacon 
Kurt Loeffler and his wife, Barb, to our parish.  
As mentioned last week, Deacon Loeffler and his 
wife have lived within our parish boundaries for 
years and already know many of you.  We are 
blessed to have three wonderful deacons working 
in our parish with two more in training!  
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Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 

Mary Ann Amato 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Bob Bellora 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Jerry Claywell 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Tony Dedic 
Lester Devereaux 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Betty Fau 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Danielle Flores 
Ruth Frahm 
Sean Fuller 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Bill Kerbler 
Steve Kohner 
Steve Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 

Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Chris Nelms 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Thomas Richardson 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Wersching  
Roger Willey  
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

 

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  January 28 
 

          8:00 a.m.   Blood Drive - Church Hall 
    11:30 a.m.   School Open House - School 
    1:00 p.m.   Baptism - Church 
    1:00 p.m.   CYC Basketball Games - Gym 
    7:00 p.m.   Men’s ACTS Retreat Meeting - 
             Cafeteria 
    7:15 p.m.   Life Teen - Youth Ministry  
             Center 
 

Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  January 29 
 

    4:00 p.m.   QAS Basketball practice - Gym 
    5:30 p.m.   Girl Scout Troop 1142 Meeting 
             Church Hall  
    7:00 p.m.   Boy Scout Meeting - Cafeteria 
    7:00 p.m.   Finance Council Meeting -    
             Rectory Basement 
    7:00 p.m.   RCIA Meeting -  ARC Room   
              (Adult Resource Center) 
 

Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ:  January 30 
 

    9:00 a.m.   Eucharistic Adoration -  
             Church 
    4:00 p.m.   QAS Basketball practice - Gym 
    6:00 p.m.   Daisy Troop 288 Meeting -  
             Cafeteria 
    7:00 p.m.   Devotions - Church 
    7:00 p.m.   Women’s ACTS Retreat  
             Meeting - Church Hall 
 

Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ:  January 31 
 

    6:00 p.m.   PSR Classes - Church & School 
    7:00 p.m.   K of C Fish Fry Meeting - ARC 
             (Adult Resource Center) 
    8:00 p.m.   QAS Basketball practice - Gym 
 

Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  February 1 
 

     3:00 p.m.   Girl Scout Meeting Troop 2769- 
             Church Hall 
    3:05 p.m.   Baton - Gym  
    4:00 p.m.   QAS Basketball practice - Gym 
    7:15 p.m.   Two + - Youth Ministry Center 
 

Fඋංൽൺඒ:  February 2 
 

    9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies (SVDP) - School  
             Basement 
    6:00 p.m.   CYC Basketball Games - Gym 
 

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ:  February 3 
 

    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph - Church Hall 
    8:00 a.m.   CYC Basketball Games - Gym 
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Hඈඅඒ Hඈඎඋ 
 

     There will be a Holy Hour for priestly and 
religious vocations on Friday, February 2, 2024 from 
7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Monastery of St. Clare 
(200 Marycrest Drive). The Monastery is located off 
the 6000 block of Telegraph Road and is south of the 
Bethesda Nursing Facility. The monastery entrance 
sign is next to the Goddard Daycare Center. 

Bൺඉඍංඌආൺඅ Pඋൾඉൺඋൺඍංඈඇ    
      
     The next baptism preparation class will be on 
Sunday, February 4th.  This program is for all 
parents who are seeking baptism for their children.  
If you have attended a preparation program either 
here or at another parish, you do not need to attend 
again.  Classes are held the first Sunday of the month 
in the ARC Room after the 9am Mass.  Please call 
the parish office for registration information at  
314-846-8207. 

W.I.N.G.S. 
Wංൽඈඐඌ/Wංൽඈඐൾඋඌ Iඇ Nൾൾൽ  

Gൺඍඁൾඋංඇ඀ Sඈർංൺඅඅඒ 
 

   Mark your calendar for February 23rd at 5 PM to 
attend the Oakville Elks club fish fry dinner.  More 
information will be in future bulletins.  In addition 
we would like you to support the QAS Knights of 
Columbus fish fry dinners beginning February 14th. 
We will have a table for the Wings Members at each 
of the fish fry dinners.  

Contact Jackie McClanahan at 314-392-3430. 

Aൽඎඅඍ Fൺංඍඁ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ 
 

     Do you desire to come together with others to 
study and reflect upon the Gospel? 
     Beginning in February, a new Bible study group 
will meet on the first and third Tuesdays of the 
month at 7:30 pm.  We will be studying the Gospel 
of Matthew using The Catholic Commentary on 
Sacred Scripture series.  If you are interested in 
joining, please contact Paula Welker at 
314.808.0705 or hey3of5@yahoo.com. 

Cൺඇർൾඋ Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ Gඋඈඎඉ 
 

     The Cancer Support Group provides emotional 
and educational support along with encouragement 
from fellow members.  It provides a safe place and 
opportunity to share feelings and challenges while 
learning from others who are facing similar 
situations.  The Group meets the last Wednesday of 
the month in my home.  Contact Cathy Donze, R.N., 
314-846-1528.  Our next meeting is THIS 
Wednesday, January 31, 2024. 

Pඅൾඇൺඋඒ Iඇൽඎඅ඀ൾඇർൾ ൺඍ Pඈඈඋ Cඅൺඋൾඌ 
 

     In honor of the 800th anniversary of the 
Christmas crib erected in 1223 by St. Francis, a 
Plenary Indulgence may be gained once a day when 
you visit the crib scene at the chapel of the Poor 
Clares to spend some time in pious meditation on the 
Incarnation.  This plenary indulgence has been 
granted until February 2, 2024. 

Hඈඌඉංඍൺඅංඍඒ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ 

      
     Our hospitality ministry is in need of help with 
the 9:00 and 12:00 Masses. 
     The primary function of the Hospitality Ministers 
is to extend a warm welcome to parishioners and 
guests as they arrive at church.  Ministers help seat 
people, take up the collection, hand out bulletins, and 
straighten up the material that is left in the pews after 
Mass.  A service date is assigned to each Hospitality 
Minister which is about once every four weeks 
depending on the number of teams. 
     If this is something you would  be interested in 
please contact Debbie Millaway at 314-853-5216 
or  Debbiem520@gmail.com. 

Jඈൻ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍංൾඌ ൺඍ SFA 

      
     There are two positions available at St. Francis of 
Assisi (Oakville) parish.  Both are full time positions. 
 

The Parish Bulletin Editor and Receptionist will 
prepare and coordinate the weekly bulletin, maintain 
the parish and school websites, and maintain the 
parish records. 
 

The Parish Business Manager reports to and 
supports the Pastor’s responsibilities to the parish 
and is a steward of the physical, financial and rectory 
personnel resources of the parish. 
 

For a complete job description please visit : 
    www.archstl.org/job-opportunities. 
Please submit a cover letter and resume to Father 
Paul Hamilton at phamilton28@gmail.com. 

Rඈඌൺඋඒ Cඋඎඌൺൽൾ 
Fංඋඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Mඈඇඍඁ 

   

     The next Rosary Crusade will be on Sunday, 
February 4th at noon at the Monastery of St. Clare 
on Telegraph Road.  Please join us to publicly pray 
the most Holy Rosary.  Contact Mary Anne Jones 
with questions at 314-971-5742. 
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Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Nඈඍൾ ൿඋඈආ Mඋ. Aඅ 
 

     THANK YOU LORD 
“THIS IS THE DAY THE LORD HAS MADE  

LET US REJOICE AND BE GLAD” 
 

      

 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Fൾൻ. 3-4 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hopmeir Dave Horne 
Jackie Horne 

Bob Grogan 
Kathy Rechtin 
Cathy Ellis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Hopmeir Jack Horas 
Betty Fau 

Kay Madras 
Mike Madras 
Rich Winkler 

9:00 a.m. Fr. D’Amico Lisa Messmer 
Greg Tolcou 

Kathy Hoehl 
Barry Smith 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Murphy Ed Murphy 
Sherry 
Murphy 

Dave Little 
Ray Hapak 
Michelle Hapak 

12:00 p.m. Fr. D’Amico Megan Beck Kathy Ewing 
Brian Redford 
Volunteer 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 Offertory 
 

1/21/24 

WeShare 
 

1/21/24 

Faith Direct 
 

1/15/24 

Offertory $ 23,208.00  $  9,995.64      $1,245.00  

Loose $      609.00      

Capital Improvement $        55.00  $        5.00  

Tuition Assistance $      230.00  $       90.00  

Saint Vincent de Paul $      780.00  $    400.00      $     25.00 

St. Louis Review $   1,070.00  $  1,168.00      $     35.00 

Solemnity of Mary $        15.00   

Christmas Flowers $          5.00   

Immaculate Conception $        10.00   

Christmas Offering $        35.00   

Thank you Lord for the beautiful Thanksgiving Mass and the children  
  who sang “Happy Birthday” to me. 
Thank you Lord for all the best wishes and concerns THAT THE  
  PARISH FAMILY HAS FOR ME. 
Thank you Lord for the hot meals, dinner invitations, and the family  
  Christmas card sent every year.   
Thank you Lord for all those who have helped me with my yard work  
  and various home improvements. 
Thank you “Gayle” for fulfilling my Bucket List by dancing with me on  
  my 94th birthday. 
I could go on forever; what a Blessing it is to be part of Queen of All Saints parish family.    
                                

                          With Love,   “Mr. Al” 
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Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ ൺඍ Mൺඌඌ 
  

     Students at QAS School attend Mass twice a 
week.  Students have the opportunity to lector, 
cantor, and participate as gift bearers. 
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Aർඍංඏංඍංൾඌ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍංඈඇ 

Bൺඌൾൻൺඅඅ, Sඈൿඍൻൺඅඅ, ൺඇൽ T-ൻൺඅඅ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
Cඅඈඌൾඌ ඈඇ Jൺඇ 31ඌඍ 

 

     Baseball, Softball and T-Ball registration is now 
open and will end January 31st.   
 

     Third grade and older are in the CYC league.   
If your child is in 3rd-8th grade they must sign up on 
BOTH the QASAA website and South County Team 
Sideline.  If you are younger than 3rd grade you only 
have to sign up on QASAA.   
 

   QASAA:   
   http://www.qasaa.org/  
 

   Team Sideline: 
https://teamsideline.com/sites/cycsouthcountymo/ 

Gඈඅൿ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ Cඅඈඌൾඌ ඈඇ Fൾൻ 6ඍඁ 
 

     Kids in grades 3rd-8th can participate.  Golf 
registration is limited to a maximum of 60 players.  
Practice and Match dates are listed in the flyer to the 
right. 
     Log on to www.qasaa.org to register. 

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Tඁංඋൽ Gඋൺൽൾ Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ Tඈඎඋඇൺආൾඇඍ 

     Hosted by the QAS Knights of Columbus and 
QAS Activities Association 

 
     The 26th annual 3rd grade tournament will be 
February 19 - March 1st, 2024 at Queen of All 
Saints.  The boys division is full and in the girls 
division there is ONE spot left as of 1/21/24.  A list 
of participating teams is posted online at:  
https://teamsideline.com/sites/cycsouthcountymo/
program/70755/QAS-Basketball-Tournament 
 
     Teams are guaranteed a minimum of two games 
but may play up to five games.  The entry fee 
includes a tournament t-shirt for all participants.  
Trophies and medals for the Championship Division 
1st-4th and Consolation champions.  Players are 
introduced prior to every game. 
 
     Sponsorship opportunities are available.   For 
questions, please contact the QAS Basketball 
Tournament Director, Michael Schmidt at: 
basketball-tourney@qasaa.org or 314-401-4997. 

Uආඉංඋൾඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 
 

     Who wants to get PAID!!!!  We are looking for 
baseball and softball umpires for this upcoming spring 
season. 
Reasons to umpire: 

· Get Paid 
· Umpire with your son, daughter, friend or spouse     
   to get in some quality time 
· Get some sunshine 
· Kids 12 years by 4/1/2024 and older can apply 
· Have fun 
· Get your teen off your payroll!! 
 
Please contract Jason Minard if you have any interest 
at minardj@att.net. 

Sൺඏൾ ඍඁൾ Dൺඍൾ 
 

     Trivia night will be on Saturday, April 13, 2024.  
Join family and friends for a fun night.  
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Wඁංඍൾ Hඈඎඌൾ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ 

 
     White House Retreat in South County 
will be hosting five Lent Day of Prayer 
events.  Each event is on the beautiful 
campus of White House Retreat and 
includes three conferences from a member 
of the Jesuit staff, the chance for 
Reconciliation, Mass, free time to explore 
the campus, and lunch.  The cost is $35 
person per event, and these events fill 
quickly.  For each date, check-in runs 
from 8:15 AM to 9 AM, with the first talk 
beginning at 9:05.  The events conclude 
around 2:30 PM. 
 

     Available dates are: Feb 14th (Ash 
Wednesday), March 11, 12, 25, and 26th. 
 

     To register, visit whitehouseretreat.org/
day-of-prayer or call 314-416-6400. Space 
is limited, advance registration required. 
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

Tesey Roman, REALTOR®

Tesey@MerryRealEstate.com
314-660-3795

AMERICAN CONSULTING ENGINEERS
• Structural Evaluations/Designs
• House designs/Blueprints (2D&3D)
• MEP Engineering

Call Now: 314 899 0599 
8615 Gravois Rd. St Louis, MO 63123
ace-inc-us     info@ace-inc.us

Residential-Commercial-Industrial

Early Bird Summer Camp Enrollment Begins Oct. 1, 2023Early Bird Summer Camp Enrollment Begins Oct. 1, 2023Early Bird Summer Camp Enrollment Begins Oct. 1, 2023

Residential - Commercial
Industrial

IN BUSINESS SINCE 1976
Jerry Reinhold

Parishioner
314-631-1158

FREE ESTIMATES
24-Hour Emergency Service
Licensed, Bonded, & Insured
www.reinholdelectric.com

Bartolino’s Family Restaurants
Make our family tradition a part of yours.

   Lindbergh  - 314-487-4545              Southwest Ave. - 314-645-2088               Hampton at Wilson - 314-644-2266

bartolinosrestaurants.com
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 

• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

“Your Friendly Neighborhood  

Pet Supply Store”

Queen of All Saints Parishioner | 5531 Oakville Shopping Ctr. | 314-939-1560

Serving your area 
for 45 years.

314-846-7663            FREE ESTIMATES

6961 Telegraph Rd.
St. Louis, MO

314-846-4021

Timothy Buback, Advisor
Email: timothy.buback@kofc.org
O: 636-400-7544 | M: 636-675-4744
5055 Highway N, Suite 215, Cottleville, MO 63304
info.kofcassetadvisors.org/Meet-Tim-Buback.html

NORTH STAR AUTOMOTIVE
 314-609-0237  NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.BUSINESS.SITE   J   NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.UENIWEB.COMCertified by The National 

Institute for Automotive 
Excellence

Get an estimate at the dealer,
and we will do it for half the price.

Will install your parts.  Available Weekends

Bob Tomek, Owner & Parishioner

Our Care, Your Schedule
Customized Care

Ongoing Monitoring

Bonded & Insured
Call for Your FREE

In-Home Assessment

(314) 842-5589
Serving Southern St. Louis and

Northeast Jefferson Counties, MO

www.VisitingAngels.com/StLSouth/home

5591 Oakville Shopping Center  (314) 892-0260


